
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 

On Tuesday 30th September 2025 school will be holding an Online 
Safety Workshop in the Infant Hall at 9:00am. 

 
This workshop is to support parents to keep their children safe whilst they are online or gaming. 
 
We will mostly be concentrating on Roblox for this particular workshop, but are happy to discuss any other concerns 
you may have regarding the online safety of your children. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you there and ss always feedback would be most welcome. 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
 
Miss Evans 
Pastoral Leader  


